
Rapid Response Fund Talking Points
On June 13th, Israel launched a preemptive strike against Iran’s nuclear program, 
triggering an intense missile war. In response, Iran fired hundreds of ballistic 
missiles at Israeli cities—some of which have caused devastating damage. 

Thousands of Israelis are now displaced, many living in hotels or shelters with 
little more than what they wore out the door. 

The Joshua Fund is a Christian nonprofit that blesses both Jews and Arabs in Israel 
and Her Neighbors in the name of Jesus. 

The Rapid Response Fund – launched during times of urgent need - allows this 
ministry to respond immediately with practical help and Christ-centered hope. 

The Rapid Response Fund supports a wide range of emergency relief that is 
delivered through trusted local believers, including safe housing, food, clothing, 
diapers, hygiene kits, and trauma care. 

It also strengthens local congregations, helping pastors care for their communities.  

You can support believers in the Middle East and provide aid to hurting families 
right now by scanning the QR code on the screen. 

Every gift to the Rapid Response Fund helps bless Israel and Her Neighbors in the 
name of Jesus—swiftly, strategically, and compassionately.
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